
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'kandrews@eoc.sc.gov' <kandrews@eoc.sc.gov>

Date: 2/21/2017 11:55:22 AM
Subject: Inquiry about Business- Education Subcommittee

Good Morning Dr. Andrews,
 
I am assisting Lieutenant Governor Bryant in sorting out committees that he serves on ex offio and those that he has 
appointments to. Pursuant to S.C. Code 59-6-15 there is a Business-Education Subcommittee of the Business-
Education Partnership for Excellence in Education. I have found a note in a 2014 file in our office stating that the 
subcommittee is inactive. I wanted to confirm that the note was accurate and if it is not to get the contact 
information for the person running the Subcommittee. I am hoping you may be able to help point me in the right 
direction. Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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